CIRCULAR KEYS CHORUS MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING 
THURSDAY, 9th MARCH 2017 
MEMBERSHIP REPORT

Attendance at rehearsals since our last meeting has averaged 43 members.

Kaye Kendall has requested leave from 31st May until 23rd August as she will be on holidays.

Bev Hermens, Madeleine Divito and Michelle Swinden have completed the first stage of auditioning and now are in the process of learning the two competition pieces. Carol Lutz has attended for three weeks now and Rachel Glasgow also attended last week and this week as a result of the Meetup invitation.

Catherine Burton has decided not to continue but she and Laura will be attending Perth Convention as supporters.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There are a number of members not able to attend the retreat weekend. Rina Pinto, Kaye Kendall and Marea Witt all have previous commitments. Jenny Do Rozario, Doris Ward and Violetta Owens will be absent for part of the weekend.

The membership longevity spreadsheet has been updated. This year there are going to be eight pin recipients. If management team is in agreement, I will place an order for the pins needed. We already have two in stock.

The name badges have been given out to those who requested them and information re payment of $12 has been given to those members whose badge is a replacement for one lost.


Jennifer Senior Membership Chair
